
                                            

 
 

17th September 2025 

YEAR 6 RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM 
Tuesday 11th November 2025 

Voluntary contribution per child = £14.50 

                                                                                                                                                 
Dear Parent/Carer,                 

As part of their English and History curriculum, year 6 are learning about the Victorians. The children are lucky 
enough to have a visit arranged to see the Ragged School Museum in London on Tuesday 11th November, where the 
children will get the opportunity to experience what it would have been like in a Victorian classroom, they will 
explore the Victorian home and family by scrubbing clothes and beating carpets, as well finding out what objects they 
used in Victorian times. Street Child, that the year 6 children are reading, talks about life in Victorian times and what 
Dr Barnardo did to help those children like Jim – the protagonist of the book.  
We will see what an actual Ragged School looked like and are sure that the children will enjoy the day and are 
excited about finding out first hand what life would have been like.  
The children can dress up for this trip but please don’t spend a lot of money on an outfit – a ragged t-shirt and 
trousers or skirt will suffice. 
 

The voluntary contribution is £14.50 per child. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. Please can 

you ensure that your child’s packed lunch has as little packets/paper containers as possible.  Any packaging that the 

museum is unable to dispose of will be sent home with your child. 

Please note that if your child has a scheduled music lesson during the day, the lesson may be forfeited.   

Method of Payment: Please make payment and give consent via your child’s Arbor profile under Trips. If for any 

reason you are unable to pay via Arbor, please contact Mrs Conroy in the school office, who will be happy to assist 

you. Alternatively, please fill in the tear off slip and return with cash in a clearly marked envelope.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Kenyon and Mrs Shepherd Year 6 Class Teachers 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 6 RAGGED SCHOOL MUSEUM TUESDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2025 
 
Childs Full Name: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Class:                       ______ 
 
I enclose the amount of £14.50      I have paid on Arbor 
 

Watford Field Road 
Watford 
Hertfordshire 
WD18 0AZ 

Tel:  01923  221877 
admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk         Head teacher J Brooks, B.Ed (Hons) 


